
SESSION OF 2012

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2569

As Recommended by House Committee on 
Judiciary

Brief*

HB 2569 would extend for five years exceptions to the 
Kansas Open Records Act that are set to expire July 1, 2012. 

Background

KSA 45-229 provides for the expiration of open records 
exceptions after five years, requiring regular legislative review 
and  reauthorization  of  each.  HB  2569  would  renew those 
provisions set to expire in 2012. No proponents or opponents 
offered  testimony  on  the  bill  in  the  House  Committee  on 
Judiciary.

The  fiscal  note  indicates  passage  of  HB  2569  would 
have no fiscal effect.

____________________
*Supplemental  notes  are  prepared  by  the  Legislative  Research 
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental 
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.kslegislature.org


